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Beaumont Newsletter for June 7, 2019

Congratulations to Beaumont's 8th
Grade Students & Families! 

Enjoy the promotion ceremony and
party. See you for the final few days of

school and your trip to Seaside.
 

Best wishes for high school!
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Last day of school - June 12th 
4:30-8:30 pm

All are welcome!

Students must be accompanied by a

responsible adult

BYO food/drinks; chairs, games etc.

Wilshire Park, 4116 NE 33rd Avenue

We have Picnic Areas A&B plus the

covered area reserved

                                      Leap Into 9th Grade!
Leap Into 9th Grade is a summer program for incoming freshmen that helps them prepare

to be successful in high school. Students will meet teachers and classmates, explore

different career paths, earn .5 elective credit, and learn to be confident in learning math. If

you would like your student to take part in this program, fill out the registration form below

for the high school your student will attend in the fall.

Questions? Contact Counselor Ria Goodwin.

For Madison students, please fill out this online registration form.

Grant student information and registration can be found using the links. 

mailto:rgoodwin@pps.net?subject=Leap%20into%209th%20grade
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXUJHiUiccU14dv-P3Hn6VRv_D9ZJ0-bKSbjShnr9-buPUqQ/viewform
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/579c2527-37cf-499a-bc22-c46755919f86/Grant_Leap_Into_9th_Gr_Flyer.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/18e9c8fc-4374-48d3-8d58-2cb47bd600f7/Grant_Leap_Into_9th_Gr_Applic.pdf


The Beaumont Foundation WANTS YOU!
We’re looking for teammates to help keep the foundation thriving and making a
difference at BMS during the 2019-20 year. Please consider becoming a part of the
crew! (not to brag, but we’re really fun people). Email Karen if you can help.

We are currently recruiting for the following positions:

Foundation President: Acts a liaison between the foundation members, BMS,
PPS Foundation and keeps the momentum & group vision moving forward.
Treasurer: Translates financial reports, processes reimbursements, requests
& works with PPS Foundation.
UnAuction Chair: Will lead the charge of coordinating the biggest fundraiser
of the year (backed by a team of helping hands). 
UnAuction Procurement Chair: Will focus on in-kind donations (backed by a
team)
Secretary: Filled!
Marketing Communications: Filled!
Graphic Designer: Filled!
Individual/Corporate Giving Manager: Filled!

Beaumont SUN Summer Camp
Registration Open
Registration for Beaumont summer camp

and classes is now open. Check out the

flyer with specific class and registration

information. If you have any questions,

contact Malcolm Parker by email or at

503-916-5615. 

mailto:k.fogg@bolywelch.com?subject=Beaumont%20Foundation
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d/files/65b1c515-3c59-432b-b0fc-0f825ba333b2/Beaumont_flyer.pdf
mailto:Malcolm.parker@portlandoregon.gov?subject=Summer%20SUN%20School


School Library and Textbooks were due May 31, 2019. If you haven't turned
them in yet there is still time! Your student can see which books they have
checked out and view library fines by logging in to the Beaumont Library Catalog. If
your student is still using a textbook or a novel for class beyond May 31st, and the
book gets marked "lost," please do not worry. We do not charge late fees and once
the book is returned, the fine will be deleted. Library fines can be paid
through SchoolPay. Please return library books as soon as possible. 

The online ordering deadline has passed but you can still get a yearbook. 

Your student will be able to purchase a yearbook for $25 at the Yearbook Signing Party
in early June.  Your student can check with Ms. Bennett to confirm they have or have not

pre-purchased a Yearbook. If they haven't and want one be sure to send them with $25 to

get one at the yearbook signing party next week. 

https://library.nwtoolbox.org/common/welcome.jsp?context=pps
https://pps.schoolpay.com/
mailto:jbennett1@pps.net?subject=Yearbook


It's Not Too Early to Start Thinking About the 2020 East Coast Trip
Is your soon-to-be 8th grade student interested in traveling to the East Coast with fellow

Beaumont students next summer? It's not too early to start contemplating making it a

reality.

Beaumont works with Educational Travel Services Inc. to provide the trip and it is led by

8th grade teacher Valerie Turner. If you're interested, check out the ETSI web site. The trip

will likely be 6 days/5 nights and include Washington, DC, Gettysburg and Philadelphia,

PA, and New York City. For questions, contact Valerie Turner

COMMUNITY NEWS

Grant HS Water Polo Generals Want YOU!
The Grant High School water polo club held a successful Intro to Water Polo open house

event last month. We had eight new players enthusiastically jump into the water. If you

missed that event...not to worry, there is plenty of time to get involved and we've got room

for lots more players. 

High school water polo is a fun, no-cut, co-ed fall sport and the Grant HS club wants YOU!

Never played water polo? No problem. Most of the existing players never did either. Not a

strong swimmer? No problem - you will be. All skill and swimming abilities are welcome. 

We'll be having some fun team building and fundraising activities over the summer

break.Official club practices start August 19th and informal swim workouts will likely
happen prior to that. We're planning to kick off the 2019 season with an overnight

tournament against similar teams in Redmond just before the start of school - super fun!

http://etsi.ws/
mailto:vturner@pps.net?subject=2020%20East%20Coast%20Trip


Water polo is a great way to get fit, meet new friends and be a part of a super fun team

sport. Being part of a fall team like water polo enables incoming 9th graders to be a part of

an active group of students on the first day of school.

Come join the GHS Water Polo

family. Email us or surf on over to our

website to learn how you can get

involved. 

Jump on IN...the water's fine! 

Reminder: Newsletter Deadline
If you have an announcement that would be of interest to the school community,

please email to the Beaumont Newsletter Coordinator for inclusion in the newsletter.
Submissions by 10 pm on Thursdays will be included in that week's newsletter. 
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